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On June 24, 2021, Dept of CSE Narayana engineering College  organized a one-day workshop 

on "IBM Call for Code" for III B.Tech students. The workshop was conducted by Mr. Yuktesh C, a 

Developer from  IBM, and aimed to introduce the students to the IBM Call for Code program, which is a 

global initiative by IBM. 

 

Objectives: The main objectives of the workshop were: 

 

To create awareness among the students about the IBM Call for Code program and its 

significance in addressing real-world challenges. 

 

To provide the students with an overview of the technologies and tools used in the IBM Call for 

Code program, such as IBM Cloud, IBM Watson, and open-source technologies. 

 

To engage the students in hands-on activities and discussions to brainstorm ideas for potential 

projects that could be submitted to the IBM Call for Code challenge. 

 

To inspire and encourage the students to develop innovative solutions for natural disaster 

preparedness, response, and recovery using technology. 

 

The workshop started with a welcome address by the head of the Computer Science department, 

followed by an introduction of the resource person, Mr. Yuktesh C, who is an expert in cloud computing 

and AI technologies from IBM. Mr. Yuktesh  then delivered an informative presentation on the IBM 

Call for Code program. 

 

The students actively participated in the workshop, asking questions and engaging in discussions. 

Mr. Yuktesh shared real-world examples of how technology has been used in disaster management and 

response, and the students were inspired to think creatively about potential solutions. 

 

 

At the end of the workshop, Mr. Yuktesh shared information on how the students could submit 

their projects to the IBM Call for Code challenge and provided guidance on the judging criteria and 

evaluation process. He also motivated the students to continue learning and exploring new technologies 

for social good, beyond the workshop. 

 

The workshop concluded with a commitment from the students to actively participate in the IBM 

Call for Code challenge and contribute to addressing real-world challenges related to natural disasters 

using technology.The program was closed after vote of thanks by HOD. 
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